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OFFICER REPORT TO LOCAL COMMITTEE 
(SPELTHORNE) 

 
 

PETITION FOR PARKING RESTRICTIONS – BRACKENWOOD, 
SUNBURY 

 
04 FEBRUARY 2008 

 

 
 
 
KEY ISSUE:  
 
To advise the Committee that a petition has been received from Helen 
Colgate, signed by residents of 15 households from Brackenwood, Sunbury 
seeking waiting restrictions.  There are 16 households along Brackenwood.  
 
 
 
BACKGROUND AND SUMMARY: 
 
In March 2006 this Committee resolved that waiting restrictions should be 
introduced in Brackenwood, together with the rest of the Benwell Meadow 
Estate.   
 
Public consultation regarding proposed waiting restrictions was carried out 
with residents of Benwell Meadow Estate in 2006 but no conclusive scheme 
emerged.  This consultation will therefore need to be carried out again if 
restrictions are to be implemented and is programmed for Spring 2008.   The 
covering letter to the petition details the restrictions that most residents would 
like to see implemented in Brackenwood and will be helpful when compiling 
the consultation. 
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OFFICER RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Local Committee (Spelthorne) is asked to note the receipt of the 
petition. 
 
 
Reported by:  Annette Williamson, Local Highways Manager 
 
 
 
LEAD OFFICER: Annette Williamson, Local Highways Manager 

 
TELEPHONE 
NUMBER: 

08456 009 009 

E-MAIL: WAH@surreycc.gov.uk 
CONTACT OFFICER: 
 

As above 

TELEPHONE 
NUMBER: 

 

E-MAIL:  
BACKGROUND 
PAPERS: 

Petition signed by 15 households of 
Brackenwood. 

 


